From: Matthew Hardin <matthewdhardin@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 5:02 PM

To: Farnsworth, Karen

Cc: chaiml2@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Sorrell Public Records Request of 6/9/17

Ms Farnsworth,

| note that more than ten business days have elapsed since this request was received. My records do not indicate any
further correspondence from you or your office.

If you have sent a further response, please send me a copy. If you have not sent a further response, please explain the
status of this request.

Thank you,

Matthew D. Hardin
Attorney-at-Law?!

314 West Grace Street, Suite 308
Richmond, VA 23220

Telephone: (804) 608-6456
Facsimile: (877) 310-3847

Email: MatthewDHardin@gmail.com

1D.C. Bar #1032711, Minnesota Lawyer I.D. # 0397178, North Dakota Bar I.D. # 08212, Virginia State Bar # 87482.

***The information contained in this message may be privileged. It is intended by the sender to be confidential. If you
suspect you may not be the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete all copies.***





